
Dear Parents and Families:

Get ready! The Scholastic Book Fair is

coming to our school! This is a great

opportunity to connect with your child over

the thrill of bringing home new books to dive

into again and again. Fostering a love of

independent reading leads to a wide variety

of benefits – including academic success

and improvedmental health! Here's what

you need to know about our upcoming fair:

■ Every dollar you spend will benefit our school directly

■ You can sign up for Book Fair eWallet, a convenient digital payment

account, so your child can shop the Fair cash-free. Grandparents,

friends, and others can contribute to the eWallet to help build your

home library.

Save these dates for the Book Fair:

Thursday, December 5th through Tuesday, December 10th.

Volunteers: We’d love to have your help. Thanks!

Click here to sign up for a volunteer slot or two!

Feel free to browse our webpage for some additional information…

St. Paul of the Cross Book Fair

We can’t wait to see your child at the Fair!

Mrs. Sue Dohr

St. Paul of the Cross’s Book Fair Chair

sdohr@spc-school.net

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/content/fairs/how-ewallet-works.html?fairId=5669844
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E4DAAAB22A0FF2-46189463-scholastic
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/SPCScholasticBookFairHomepage

